
Board of Health 
Meeting Minutes 

June 9, 2008 
  

The Board of Health held a meeting on June 9, 2008 at the Town Office Building in the 
Selectmen’s Office.  The meeting was called to order by Chairman Turcotte at 7:00 p.m.  
Members present were Jennifer Turcotte and William E. Garvey, Jr.  Board member Terrence 
Flynn and Health Agent Lawrence Perry were absent. 
  
Discussion was held with the Board of Selectmen, Building Commissioner Robert Iafrate, and 
Zoning Board of Appeals Chairman Donald A. Foster relative to their application form for all 
Board of Appeal Petition For Hearings.  No other action was taken by the Board at this time. 
  
Upon motion made by Board Member Garvey, and seconded by Chairman Turcotte, the Board 
  
VOTED:  To adjourn their meeting at 7:45 p.m.  Unanimous vote.   
  
Submitted by 
Nancy M. Teser, 
Board of Health Supervisor 
 


